
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome back, I can’t believe it is the Summer term already! Our children have come back to 

school with excellent attitudes to learning and have already settled in to school life after the 

half term break. Topaz Class enjoyed their Inspiration day filled with art, baking, investigating 

and Emerald and Amethyst Class enjoyed two days at PGL. The instructors commented on 

how well behaved our children were.  

Headteacher recruitment  

As you may have seen, the advert has gone out to recruit a new headteacher for September 

2024. The interviews will take place on Thursday 9th May and once the Governing body have 

recruited someone, they will inform you of the person who has been successful. There will 

then be some opportunities to meet the new headteacher during the Summer term. The class 

structure and teachers will be announced next term also.  

 

Clubs and after school provision  

We are extremely short staffed at the moment so our remaining staff are doing extra cover at 

lunchtimes etc. Unfortunately, we will have to reduce the clubs that we have after school 

because of this. All clubs run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm-please book at the school office for 

places or email enquiries@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk   

 

 Club Staffing  Cost 

Monday Sports club for everyone – 
various games each week 

 
Coach Harry 

Free 

Tuesday No staffing available  

 
Wednesday 

Sports club for everyone – 
various games each week 

 
Coach Harry 

Free 

 
Thursday 

 
Arts and crafts for 

everyone 
 

 
Various staff 

 
£2.00 

 

Friday Football club for KS2 
children (Year 3,4,5,6) 

Paulo  Cost TBC – approx. 
£15.00 per half term  

 

Allergies in school  

We have a number of children and staff who have allergies in school. Please ensure that your 

child does not bring the following foods into school: nuts, egg, kiwi, seeded bread or rolls.  

 

TTrockstars park visit  

We are delighted to announce that our school are still 1st on the leaderboard of 30 schools in 

our area on TTrockstars. I promised the children last term that I would take them all to the 

park as a well-deserved treat if we won and due to the weather on the last day of term we 

were unable to, we will go this term instead.  

 

Parents Evening  

We are looking forward to seeing you all on Wednesday so that you can discuss your child’s 

progress and look at their learning. Please sign up for a slot – appointment sheets are in the 

school entrance.  

 

As you may have noticed, Mrs Espin has been off for a period of time as she is unwell. We all 

miss her and wish her a speedy recovery and hope she will be back soon.  

 

Kind regards 

Mrs T Boulter  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Friday 19th April 2024

Dates for 

your diary 

Wednesday 

24.04.24. 

Parents evening – 

please book a slot 

 

Thursday 

25.04.24. 

Swimming 

continues each 

Thursday  

 

Monday 06.05.24. 

Bank holiday  

 

Thursday 

09.05.24.  

Headteacher 

interviews  

 

Week 

commencing 

13.05.24. 

Year 6 SATs week  

 

Friday 17.05.24. 

Year 6 visit to the 

park  

 

Monday 20.05.24. 

Year 2 SATs week  

 

Wednesday 

22.05.24. 

Year 6 Church 

School Festival  

 

Friday 24.05.24. 

Last day of term  

 

Monday 03.06.24. 

Back to school / 

Inspiration day / DT 

day with Mr Clarke 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about 

the welfare of a 

child, please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in 
school.  

 

 

mailto:enquiries@welbourn.lincs.sch.uk


Let’s take a look at what our children have been learning… 
 

Topaz Class have enjoyed their inspiration day to launch their topic about fairytales. 

 

 

 

 

 

Topaz Year 1 and 2 enjoyed doing crafts, dancing and re-enacting the Great Fire London.  

 

 

 

 

 

Key Stage 2 enjoyed their PGL residential at Caythorpe.  

                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

More photos and updates can be found on our social media pages and our school website. 


